2014 RUSSIAN GRAND PRIX

From The FIA Stewards of the Meeting Document 21
To All Teams, All Officials Date 10 October 2014
Time 21:12

The Stewards have received a recommendation from the F1 Safety Delegate for the speed limit in
the pit lane to be reduced to 60 km/h for the remainder of the event.

In accordance with Article 30.12 of the FIA Formula One Sporting Regulations, the Stewards agree
to this request.

Gerd Ennser Radovan Novak
Danny Sullivan Vasiliy Skryl

The FIA Stewards of the Meeting



